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Welcome 
Today we welcome Bob Telford from Counties. After the service, we will be enjoying a “bring 
and share” lunch together. If you have forgotten but would like to join us, please do! 
 

Calendar at a glance.   
Date Time Event Notes 

Mon 13th 10:30 am Bible Study – Thessalonians part 1  Prayer room  
Mon 13th 7:30 pm Regular fortnightly prayer meeting  Prayer Room  
Tu 14th  11:00 am Open Lunch  Fellowship Room 
Wed 8th  4:30 pm Family Church Chapel 

7:30 pm  Alpha Taster Evening Chapel 
Thu 9th  8:00 pm Youth Alpha Introduction  Zoom 
Fri 10th  10:00 am & 

1:30 pm 
Shine   Hall 

10:30 am Friday Fellowship Chapel  
Sun 19th  10:30 am Solomon Nathaniel will be speaking Chapel  

3:00 pm Shine Worship  Chapel  

Alpha Course 
We are starting a new Alpha Course in the New Year beginning with a “Taster Evening” this 
Wednesday 15th January 2025 at 7:30 pm. Invitations are available. If you know anyone 
who would be interested in this, or you would like to be involved, please let Rachel know. 
Also, there will be a Youth Alpha Course starting on Zoom on Thursday evening at 8 pm. 
Again, if anyone knows of anyone wanting to join, please contact Rachel. Thanks! 

New Card Reader for Donations and Gifts 
The church is now able to accept card donations. We will place a card machine at the back 
of the church each Sunday and is very easy to use. Simply select the value of your donation 
on the front screen and then offer your card to the top of the machine for contactless. If you 
prefer chip and pin then lift the lid of the machine and insert your card in the reader and you 
will be able to type your pin number. You can then follow progress on the front screen. If 
you have any questions about this new way of giving then please feel free to ask Chris 
Sealy (Treasurer). 

New Term – New Rota!  
Rob has distributed a copy of the new rota. Please let either Rob or Rachel know if you 
can’t make any dates – thanks! Can we take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU 
for all the time spent to help make the church run smoothly! Much appreciated!! 😊 

Boiler Service – Thursday 16th Jan 
The boilers in the chapel and Hall are being serviced on Thursday next in the morning - 
please avoid using the buildings if possible – thanks! 
 
 

Christmas Events Review 
Overleaf are pictures of some the different events we have held during 
November/December. It’s been brilliant to see so many different people coming into the 
building who wouldn’t normally! Continue to pray that we as a church will make a difference 
in the community! 
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